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21st October 2024 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to share that the PTFA have organised a trip to see a pantomime, Cinderella on Friday 13th 

December at Exeter Northcott Theatre. This event promises to be a fun and engaging experience for our 

school (YR – Y6), and we hope it will foster a love for the performing arts. 

Trip Details: 

• Date: Friday 13th December 

• Departure Time: 11:15am 

• Return Time: 3:50pm 

• Cost: £9.45 per child. *Payment will be available from 6th November on your MCAS, and we ask that 

it’s made by 6th December. 

• Transportation: We will be leaving school by coach at 11:15am and returning back to school by 

coach for 3:50pm. 

Pantomimes are a cherished tradition, filled with music, laughter, and interactive moments. We encourage 

students to participate enthusiastically and come prepared for an entertaining show! 

Please ensure you either order a packed lunch or provide your child/children with a packed lunch for the day, 

as we will be eating shortly after arriving at the theatre. You can order school packed lunch through this link. 

All lunches must be pre-booked by Friday 29th November 2024, cannot be ordered via MCAS, and will be 

charged at the usual rate. 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day if you have any additional 

comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab via your 

MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact the office or myself. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Bird 

HLTA/Oak Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/hmPphQr5wq

